Dear Families,

We will be holding two spooktacular Hanoween Discos on Thursday 2" November

2023. All ghouls, ghosts, goblins and witches are invited to come along and shake
their bones, wave their wands and boogie with their broomsticks!
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Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 children are invited to a disco from 3:15-4:15pm.
(Nursery children must be accompanied by a parent/ carer)

Nursery, Reception and Year1/2 children may wear their Halloween costumes/ disco
clothes to school on Thursday 2" November ready for their disco at 3:15pm.
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Key Stage 2 children are invited to a disco from 4:30-6:00pm.
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Entry to the disco is £2 per child, payable via our online ‘school money’ system.

There will be a tuck shop available at the disco for the children to buy treats, plus
tattoos and other goodies. Children may bring spending money in a named envelope
or purse. Sweets range in price from 10p to 50p and tattoos start from 20p.

We would love any helpers to supervise children or help on the tuck stall. Please just
message your class teacher via Dojo if you are available.

Please note:

-Unaccompanied children may use the children’s toilets, but adults accompanying their
children to the toilet must use the toilet near to the School Office.

- Please do not use mobile phones in the hall during the disco.

- Please do not take any photos during the disco.

See you there b( you dare! \.
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